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Ghosts of Afghanistan Jonathan Steele 2011-10-01 A masterful blend of graphic
reporting, illuminating interviews, and insightful analysis. Ghosts of
Afghanistan is the first account of Afghanistan's turbulent recent history by
an independent eyewitness. Jonathan Steele, an award–winning journalist and
commentator, has covered the country since his first visit there as a reporter
in 1981. He tracked the Soviet occupation and the communist regime of
Najibullah, which held the Western–backed resistance at bay for three years
after the Soviets left. He covered the arrival of the Taliban to power in Kabul
in 1996, and their retreat from Kandahar under the weight of U.S. bombing in
2001. Most recently Steele has reported from the epicenter of the Taliban
resurgence in Helmand. Ghosts of Afghanistan turns a spotlight on the numerous
myths about Afghanistan that have bedeviled foreign policy–makers and driven
them to repeat earlier mistakes. Steele has conducted numerous interviews with
ordinary Afghans, two of the country's Communist presidents, senior Soviet
occupation officials, as well as Taliban leaders, Western diplomats, NATO
advisers, and United Nations negotiators. Comparing the challenges facing the
Obama Administration as it seeks to find an exit strategy with those the
Kremlin faced in the 1980s, Steele cautions that military victory will elude
the West just as it eluded the Kremlin. Showing how and why Soviet efforts to
negotiate an end to the war came to nothing, he explains how negotiations today
could put a stop to the tragedies of civil war and foreign intervention that
have afflicted Afghanistan for three decades.
Calvinism Darryl Hart 2013-05-30 DIVThis briskly told history of Reformed
Protestantism takes these churches through their entire 500-year history—from
sixteenth-century Zurich and Geneva to modern locations as far flung as Seoul
and São Paulo. D. G. Hart explores specifically the social and political
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developments that enabled Calvinism to establish a global presence./divDIV
/divDIVHart’s approach features significant episodes in the institutional
history of Calvinism that are responsible for its contemporary profile. He
traces the political and religious circumstances that first created space for
Reformed churches in Europe and later contributed to Calvinism’s expansion
around the world. He discusses the effects of the American and French
Revolutions on ecclesiastical establishments as well as nineteenth- and
twentieth-century communions, particularly in Scotland, the Netherlands, the
United States, and Germany, that directly challenged church dependence on the
state. Raising important questions about secularization, religious freedom,
privatization of faith, and the place of religion in public life, this book
will appeal not only to readers with interests in the history of religion but
also in the role of religion in political and social life today./div
The Paper Zoo Charlotte Sleigh 2017-03-08 For many, their first experience of
the natural world is in the pages of books and in library collections--a Paper
Zoo. This stunning book gathers together a wide range of beautiful nature
illustrations from the British Library's collections, including manuscripts,
prints and drawings, and rare printed books, and featuring items from all
around the world. With striking images of butterflies, beetles, spiders,
animals, shells, fish and birds, the pages bring readers into contact with some
of the world's most renowned natural history illustrators, such as Audubon and
Catesby, and on expeditions to discover the lesser known rare finds as well.
The text traces the story of the art of natural history from the Renaissance
through the great age of exploration to the 19th century, to demonstrate how
the collaboration between the fields of art and science has rendered such
exquisite forms. The plates, all taken from books, are organized into several
themed sections, though not on strict taxonomic grounds, but rather on broader
themes of exotic, native, domestic, and paradoxical (with reference to what the
species were at that time--for what is native now may well once have been
exotic).
The Ghosts of Birds Eliot Weinberger 2016-10-11 A new collection from “one of
the world’s great essayists” (The New York Times) The Ghosts of Birds offers
thirty-five essays by Eliot Weinberger: the first section of the book continues
his linked serial-essay, An Elemental Thing, which pulls the reader into “a
vortex for the entire universe” (Boston Review). Here, Weinberger chronicles a
nineteenth-century journey down the Colorado River, records the dreams of
people named Chang, and shares other factually verifiable discoveries that seem
too fabulous to possibly be true. The second section collects Weinberger’s
essays on a wide range of subjects—some of which have been published in
Harper’s, New York Review of Books, and London Review of Books—including his
notorious review of George W. Bush’s memoir Decision Points and writings about
Mongolian art and poetry, different versions of the Buddha, American Indophilia
(“There is a line, however jagged, from pseudo-Hinduism to Malcolm X”), Béla
Balázs, Herbert Read, and Charles Reznikoff. This collection proves once again
that Weinberger is “one of the bravest and sharpest minds in the United States”
(Javier Marías).
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Will Storr Vs. The Supernatural Will Storr 2013-05-31 When journalist and ghost
sceptic Will Storr heads to Philadelphia to meet Lou Gentile, a demonologist,
he expects a little fun with an amusing eccentric. What he gets are terrifying
experiences of spectral lights and horrific demonic growling - and all of his
safe, adult preconceptions about ghosts instantly vanish. In the cold light of
day, Will decides on a quest for the truth about ghosts. He meets professional
paranormal investigators and takes part in séances and a vigil in the most
haunted house in Britain, tries out divining rods and ouija boards, and goes on
set with TV's Most Haunted. But Will also seeks out the sceptics in clinical
psychology and philosophy who ask if spirits are really just in our heads. His
journey is full of bizarre, terrifying and hilarious experiences, each one a
new insight into life, death and what might come after.
Ghostland Colin Dickey 2017-10-03 One of NPR’s Great Reads of 2016 “A lively
assemblage and smart analysis of dozens of haunting stories…absorbing…[and]
intellectually intriguing.” —The New York Times Book Review From the author of
The Unidentified, an intellectual feast for fans of offbeat history that takes
readers on a road trip through some of the country’s most infamously haunted
places—and deep into the dark side of our history. Colin Dickey is on the trail
of America’s ghosts. Crammed into old houses and hotels, abandoned prisons and
empty hospitals, the spirits that linger continue to capture our collective
imagination, but why? His own fascination piqued by a house hunt in Los Angeles
that revealed derelict foreclosures and “zombie homes,” Dickey embarks on a
journey across the continental United States to decode and unpack the American
history repressed in our most famous haunted places. Some have established
reputations as “the most haunted mansion in America,” or “the most haunted
prison”; others, like the haunted Indian burial grounds in West Virginia, evoke
memories from the past our collective nation tries to forget. With boundless
curiosity, Dickey conjures the dead by focusing on questions of the living—how
do we, the living, deal with stories about ghosts, and how do we inhabit and
move through spaces that have been deemed, for whatever reason, haunted? Paying
attention not only to the true facts behind a ghost story, but also to the ways
in which changes to those facts are made—and why those changes are made—Dickey
paints a version of American history left out of the textbooks, one of things
left undone, crimes left unsolved. Spellbinding, scary, and wickedly
insightful, Ghostland discovers the past we’re most afraid to speak of aloud in
the bright light of day is the same past that tends to linger in the ghost
stories we whisper in the dark.
World's Most Haunted Places Jeff Belanger 2009-01-15 Describes paranormal
activity at haunted locations from the Ballygally Castle Hotel in Ballgally,
Ireland to Hibbing High School in Hibbing, Minnesota.
War and Gold Kwasi Kwarteng 2014-05-27 The world was wild for gold. After
discovering the Americas, and under pressure to defend their vast dominion, the
Habsburgs of Spain promoted gold and silver exploration in the New World with
ruthless urgency. But, the great influx of wealth brought home by plundering
conquistadors couldn't compensate for the Spanish government's extraordinary
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military spending, which would eventually bankrupt the country multiple times
over and lead to the demise of the great empire. Gold became synonymous with
financial dependability, and following the devastating chaos of World War I,
the gold standard came to express the order of the free market system. Warfare
in pursuit of wealth required borrowing—a quickly compulsive dependency for
many governments. And when people lost confidence in the promissory notes and
paper currencies issued during wartime, governments again turned to gold. In
this captivating historical study, Kwarteng exposes a pattern of war-waging and
financial debt—bedmates like April and taxes that go back hundreds of years,
from the French Revolution to the emergence of modern-day China. His evidence
is as rich and colorful as it is sweeping. And it starts and ends with gold.
Ghost in the Mirror Leslie Rule 2010-08-10 Whether they are bumping about our
attics, hitchhiking on a moonlight road, or fraternizing with our reflections,
ghosts tantalize us with their secrets." --Leslie Rule Meet Leslie RuleAmerica's real-life ghost hunter with a penchant for sharing authentic, spinetingling stories of the paranormal. The Gallup Organization reports that more
than 32 percent of Americans have seen a ghost. More than half the population
believes in the spiritual, cosmic, or supernatural. To Leslie Rule, such
revelations come as no surprise. Rule has spent more than a decade researching
specters and spirits and has chronicled her ghostly tales in three previous
titles, Coast to Coast Ghosts, Ghosts Among Us, and When the Ghost Screams.
Inside Ghost in the Mirror, Rule documents more than dozens of stories of
paranormal apparitions that reveal themselves on the other side of the looking
glass. Rule's painstaking archival research presents factual clues to each
haunting, along with her own dramatic black-and-white photographs that capture
the eerie unrest of the scenes she explores.
The Smile of a Ghost Phil Rickman 2012-04-01 Merrily is called to investigate a
possible ghost sighting in her seventh fascinating adventure In the affluent,
historic town of Ludlow, a teenage boy dies in a fall from the castle ruins.
Accident or suicide? No great mystery—so why does the boy's uncle, retired
detective Andy Mumford, turn to diocesan exorcist Merrily Watkins? More people
will die before Merrily, her own future uncertain, uncovers a dangerous
obsession with suicide, death, and the afterlife hidden within these shadowed
medieval streets.
A Natural History of Ghosts Roger Clarke 2012-11-01 A natural history of the
supernatural from Roger Clarke, lifelong investigator into England's creepiest
real-life ghost stories 'Is there anybody out there?' No matter how rationally
we order our lives, few of us are completely immune to the suggestion of the
uncanny and the fear of the dark. The subject of whether ghosts exist has
fascinated some of the finest minds in history and it remains a subject of
overwhelming interest today. This is the first comprehensive, authoritative and
readable history of the evolution of the ghost in the west, examining as every
good natural history should, the behaviour of the subject in its preferred
environment: the stories we tell each other. What explains sightings of ghosts?
Why do they fascinate us? What exactly did the haunted see? What did they
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believe? And what proof is there? Taking us through the key hauntings that have
obsessed the world from the poltergeist of Cock Lane through the true events
that inspired The Turn of the Screw and the dark events of Borley Rectory right
up to the present day, Roger Clarke unfolds a story of class conflict,
charlatans and true believers. His surprising castlist ranges from Samuel
Johnson to John Wesley, and from Harry Houdini to Adolf Hitler. Inspired by a
childhood spent in two haunted houses, Roger Clarke has spent much of his life
trying to see a ghost. Written as grippingly as the best ghost fiction, A
Natural History of Ghosts takes us on an unforgettable hunt through the most
haunted places of the last five hundred years and our longing to believe.
Ghosts of Harvard Francesca Serritella 2021-06-22 TEEN VOGUE BOOK CLUB PICK • A
Harvard freshman becomes obsessed with her schizophrenic brother’s suicide.
Then she starts hearing voices. “A rich, intricately plotted thriller . . .
Serritella, who is a Harvard grad herself, writes about the campus with an
insider’s savvy.”—Maureen Corrigan, The Washington Post “Every time I thought I
knew where Ghosts of Harvard was heading, I turned out to be wrong. Part
mystery, part ghost story, part psychological thriller, this novel is all
entertainment.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Jodi Picoult Cadence
Archer arrives on Harvard’s campus desperate to understand why her brother,
Eric, a genius who developed paranoid schizophrenia took his own life there the
year before. Losing Eric has left a black hole in Cady’s life, and while her
decision to follow in her brother’s footsteps threatens to break her family
apart, she is haunted by questions of what she might have missed. And there’s
only one place to find answers. As Cady struggles under the enormous pressure
at Harvard, she investigates her brother’s final year, armed only with a blue
notebook of Eric’s cryptic scribblings. She knew he had been struggling with
paranoia, delusions, and illusory enemies—but what tipped him over the edge?
Voices fill her head, seemingly belonging to three ghosts who passed through
the university in life, or death, and whose voices, dreams, and terrors still
echo the halls. Among them is a person whose name has been buried for
centuries, and another whose name mankind will never forget. Does she share
Eric’s illness, or is she tapping into something else? Cady doesn’t know how or
why these ghosts are contacting her, but as she is drawn deeper into their
worlds, she believes they’re moving her closer to the truth about Eric, even as
keeping them secret isolates her further. Will listening to these voices lead
her to the one voice she craves—her brother’s—or will she follow them down a
path to her own destruction?
Ghosts César Aira 2008 "Ghosts revolves around an immigrant worker's family
squatting on the haunted construction site of a luxury condominium building.
All of the workmen and their wives and children see the ghosts, who literally
hang around the place, but one teenage girl becomes the most curious. Her
questions about the ghosts get so intense that her mother in a chilling
splitsecond realizes her daughter's life hangs in the balance
The Penguin Book of the Undead Scott G. Bruce 2016-09-27 The walking dead from
15 centuries haunt this compendium of ghostly visitations through the ages,
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exploring the history of our fascination with zombies and other restless souls.
Since ancient times, accounts of supernatural activity have mystified us. Ghost
stories as we know them did not develop until the late nineteenth century, but
the restless dead haunted the premodern imagination in many forms, as recorded
in historical narratives, theological texts, and personal letters. The Penguin
Book of the Undead teems with roving hordes of dead warriors, corpses trailed
by packs of barking dogs, moaning phantoms haunting deserted ruins, evil
spirits emerging from burning carcasses in the form of crows, and zombies with
pestilential breath. Spanning from the Hebrew scriptures to the Roman Empire,
the Scandinavian sagas to medieval Europe, the Protestant Reformation to the
Renaissance, this beguiling array of accounts charts our relationship with
spirits and apparitions, wraiths and demons over fifteen hundred years, showing
the evolution in our thinking about the ability of dead souls to return to the
realm of the living—and to warn us about what awaits us in the afterlife. For
more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
Ghosts of the Tsunami Richard Lloyd Parry 2017-10-24 Named one of the best
books of 2017 by The Guardian, NPR, GQ, The Economist, Bookforum, Amazon, and
Lit Hub The definitive account of what happened, why, and above all how it
felt, when catastrophe hit Japan—by the Japan correspondent of The Times
(London) and author of People Who Eat Darkness On March 11, 2011, a powerful
earthquake sent a 120-foot-high tsunami smashing into the coast of northeast
Japan. By the time the sea retreated, more than eighteen thousand people had
been crushed, burned to death, or drowned. It was Japan’s greatest single loss
of life since the atomic bombing of Nagasaki. It set off a national crisis and
the meltdown of a nuclear power plant. And even after the immediate emergency
had abated, the trauma of the disaster continued to express itself in bizarre
and mysterious ways. Richard Lloyd Parry, an award-winning foreign
correspondent, lived through the earthquake in Tokyo and spent six years
reporting from the disaster zone. There he encountered stories of ghosts and
hauntings, and met a priest who exorcised the spirits of the dead. And he found
himself drawn back again and again to a village that had suffered the greatest
loss of all, a community tormented by unbearable mysteries of its own. What
really happened to the local children as they waited in the schoolyard in the
moments before the tsunami? Why did their teachers not evacuate them to safety?
And why was the unbearable truth being so stubbornly covered up? Ghosts of the
Tsunami is a soon-to-be classic intimate account of an epic tragedy, told
through the accounts of those who lived through it. It tells the story of how a
nation faced a catastrophe, and the struggle to find consolation in the ruins.
Chasing Ghosts Marc Hartzman 2021-09-28 Take a spirited tour through the
supernatural history of America, from its haunted sites to its famous ghosts to
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its ghost-obsessed pop culture. Ghosts are everywhere—whether you believe in
them or not. Every town has its local legends, and countless books, movies, and
TV shows are haunted by their presence. But our obsession with ghosts runs
deeper than we know—and is embedded in the very fabric of American history.
Writer and historian Marc Hartzman dons the mantle of tour guide, taking
readers on a fascinating journey through supernatural history, including: • The
Fox Sisters and the rise of Spiritualism • The supernatural obsessions of
famous figures like Sir Arthur Conan Doyle • Famous haunted sites like the
Eastern State Penitentiary in Philadelphia and the LaLaurie House in New
Orleans • Famous ghosts like the Bell Witch of Tennessee and the Greenbrier
Ghost of West Virginia • Paranormal investigators like Ed and Lorraine Warren
Deeply researched and highly entertaining, with archival images and black and
white illustrations, Chasing Ghosts will satisfy believers and skeptics alike.
Ghosts of the Treasure Coast Patrick S. Mesmer 2017-09-04 “Spooky tales of
vanished sailors, wandering phantoms and lost treasure scattered across the
ocean floor” from Florida’s husband and wife ghost hunters (TCPalm). The
Treasure Coast is such a popular destination that some choose to never leave.
From the spirits of ancient Indians who once inhabited the beaches to the
pirates who spied for passing victims from the safety of the inlets and coves,
the region is infused with eerie, tragic history. A phantom widow keeps watch
from the Boston House window for men long ago lost at sea. Spirits of the
victims of a murderous cop linger at the Devil’s Tree, where their bodies were
found. The dreaded pirate Black Caesar still steers his ghost ship toward Dead
Man’s Point in the St. Lucie Inlet. Authors Patrick and Patricia Mesmer
navigate through spooky tales of vanished sailors, wandering phantoms and lost
treasure scattered across the ocean floor. Includes photos!
Lacybourne Manor Kristen Ashley 2011-08-06 In 1522, the very night they were
wed, Royce Morgan and his new bride, Beatrice Godwin, were murdered on their
way home to Lacybourne Manor. After the cruel deed was done, a local witch came
across their bodies, witnessing firsthand the tragedy of star-crossed lovers.
Vowing that Royce and Beatrice would someday uncross those stars, using magic
mixed with murder as well as true love, she linked their spirits together with
hers (because someone had to protect them) forever… or until their reincarnated
souls find happily ever after. Now arrogant, forbidding Colin Morgan lives at
Lacybourne, knowing, from lore (as well as the portraits of Royce and Beatrice
that hang in Lacybourne’s hall and the small fact that he looks exactly like
Royce Morgan), that he is the reincarnated soul of his ancestor. One stormy
night, flighty, free-spirited, scarily kind-hearted Sibyl Godwin comes to
Lacybourne and it doesn’t escape Colin’s notice that Sibyl is the spitting
image of Beatrice. However murder, magic, a warrior’s heart beating in a modern
man’s chest, a woman bent on doing good deeds even if they get her into loads
of trouble, a good witch whose family has vowed throughout the centuries to
protect true love, distrust and revenge make a volatile cocktail. This means
the path to happily ever after is paved with tranquiliser darts, pensioners on
a rampage, Sibyl’s bad morning moods, heartbreaking misunderstandings and all
kinds of magic, good… and bad.
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Balkan Ghosts Robert D. Kaplan 2014-04-01 From the assassination that triggered
World War I to the ethnic warfare in Serbia, Bosnia, and Croatia, the Balkans
have been the crucible of the twentieth century, the place where terrorism and
genocide first became tools of policy. Chosen as one of the Best Books of the
Year by The New York Times, and greeted with critical acclaim as "the most
insightful and timely work on the Balkans to date" (The Boston Globe), Kaplan's
prescient, enthralling, and often chilling political travelogue is already a
modern classic. This new edition of Balkan Ghosts includes six opinion pieces
written by Robert Kaplan about the Balkans between 1996 and 2000 beginning just
after the implementation of the Dayton Peace Accords and ending after the
conclusion of the Kosovo war, with the removal of Slobodan Milosevic from
power.
Walking with Ghosts Gabriel Byrne 2021-01-12 A highly anticipated memoir by
Gabriel Byrne, the award-winning star of over 80 films, Walking with Ghosts is
an exquisite portrait of an Irish childhood and a remarkable journey to
Hollywood and Broadway success. “Make no mistake about it: Walking with Ghosts
is a masterpiece. A book that will wring out our tired hearts. It is by turns
poetic, moving, and very funny. You will find it on the shelf alongside other
great Irish memoirs including those by Frank McCourt, Nuala O'Faolain and Edna
O’Brien.” —Colum McCann As a young boy growing up in the outskirts of Dublin,
Gabriel Byrne sought refuge in a world of imagination among the fields and
hills near his home, at the edge of a rapidly encroaching city. Born to working
class parents and the eldest of six children, he harbored a childhood desire to
become a priest. When he was eleven years old, Byrne found himself crossing the
Irish Sea to join a seminary in England. Four years later, Byrne had been
expelled and he quickly returned to his native city. There he took odd jobs as
a messenger boy and a factory laborer to get by. In his spare time, he visited
the cinema where he could be alone and yet part of a crowd. It was here that he
could begin to imagine a life beyond the grey world of 60s Ireland. He reveled
in the theatre and poetry of Dublin’s streets, populated by characters as
eccentric and remarkable as any in fiction, those who spin a yarn with acuity
and wit. It was a friend who suggested Byrne join an amateur drama group, a
decision that would change his life forever and launch him on an extraordinary
forty-year career in film and theatre. Moving between sensual recollection of
childhood in a now almost vanished Ireland and reflections on stardom in
Hollywood and Broadway, Byrne also courageously recounts his battle with
addiction and the ambivalence of fame. Walking with Ghosts is by turns
hilarious and heartbreaking as well as a lyrical homage to the people and
landscapes that ultimately shape our destinies.
The Haunted O. Davies 2007-10-10 'The Haunted' is the first truly comprehensive
social history of ghosts. Using fascinating and entertaining examples, Davies
places the history of ghosts within their wider social and cultural context,
and examines why a belief in ghosts continues to be vibrant, socially relevant
and historically illuminating.
An Unkindness of Ghosts Rivers Solomon 2017-09-18 A Best Book of 2017: The
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Guardian (SF and Fantasy), NPR Book Concierge, Publishers Weekly (SF/F),
Library Journal (SF/F), Bustle (Fiction), Bookish (Best Book to Give), Barnes &
Noble (SF and Fantasy/Alternate Universe Pick). 2018 Locus Award Finalist
(First Novel) CLMP Firecracker Award Winner John W. Campbell Award for Best New
Writer, Finalist Lambda Literary Award Finalist, LGBTQ SF/F/Horror A Stonewall
Book Award Honor Book Included in the American Library Association's GLBTRT
2019 Over the Rainbow List Included in Hypable's list of book recommendations
related to Captain Marvel "What Solomon achieves with this debut--the
sharpness, the depth, the precision--puts me in mind of a syringe full of
stars. I want to say about this book, its only imperfection is that it ended.
But that might give the wrong impression: that it is a happy book, a book that
makes a body feel good. It is not a happy book. I love it like I love food, I
love it for what it did to me, I love it for having made me feel stronger and
more sure in a nightmare world, but it is not a happy book. It is an antidote
to poison. It is inoculation against pervasive, enduring disease. Like a
vaccine, it is briefly painful, leaves a lingering soreness, but armors you
from the inside out." --NPR "Ghosts are 'the past refusing to be forgot,' says
a character in this assured science-fiction debut. That's certainly the case
aboard the HSS Matilda, a massive spacecraft arranged along the cruel racial
divides of pre-Civil War America." --Toronto Star "This novel from an exciting
new voice follows Aster, who lives in the slums of a spaceship that is
escorting the last survivors of humanity to a Promised Land--a journey that has
taken decades so far. The vessel is segregated and cruel, and as she tries to
escape, she starts discovering dark connections between her own mother's death
and the fate of the ship's sovereign. Solomon has already been called a
successor to Octavia Butler, rightly so." --Elle UK "In Rivers Solomon's highly
imaginative sci-fi novel An Unkindness of Ghosts, eccentric Aster was born into
slavery on--and is trying to escape from--a brutally segregated spaceship that
for generations has been trying to escort the last humans from a dying planet
to a Promised Land. When she discovers clues about the circumstances of her
mother's death, she also comes closer to disturbing truths about the ship and
its journey." --Buzzfeed "Rivers Solomon's debut science fiction novel is
cunning, dark, and unapologetic; atmospheric and visceral; the kind of story
that pulls you in and doesn't let go. Aboard the HSS Matilda, a spaceship in
the future, Solomon and her characters deftly tackle race, identity, sexuality,
gender, poverty, and discrimination, all with thoughtful insight and thrilling
intensity. This is a difficult work that pays off; the rare kind of book that
stays with you for years. You should read it now--I plan to read it again." -Shondaland Aster has little to offer folks in the way of rebuttal when they
call her ogre and freak. She's used to the names; she only wishes there was
more truth to them. If she were truly a monster, she'd be powerful enough to
tear down the walls around her until nothing remains of her world. Aster lives
in the lowdeck slums of the HSS Matilda, a space vessel organized much like the
antebellum South. For generations, Matilda has ferried the last of humanity to
a mythical Promised Land. On its way, the ship's leaders have imposed harsh
moral restrictions and deep indignities on dark-skinned sharecroppers like
Aster. Embroiled in a grudge with a brutal overseer, Aster learns there may be
a way to improve her lot--if she's willing to sow the seeds of civil war.
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The Ghost of Galileo J. L. Heilbron 2021-01-28 In 1643/4 the once-famous
Francis Cleyn painted the unhappy young heir of Corfe Castle, John Bankes, and
his tutor, Dr Maurice Williams. The painter is now almost forgotten,the
painting much neglected, and the sitters themselves have left little to mark
their lives, but on the table of the painting lies a book, open to an
immediately identifiable and very significant page. The representation omits
the author's name and the book's title; it sits there as a code, as only
viewers who had encountered the original and the characteristic figures on its
frontispiece would have known its significance. The book is Galileo's Dialogue
on the two chief world systems (1632), the defence of Copernican cosmology that
incited the infamous clash between its author and the Church, and its presence
in this painting is no accident, but instead a statement of learning,
attitudes, and cosmopolitan engagement in European discourse by the painting's
English subjects. Grasping hold of the clue, John Helibron deciphers the
significance of this contentious book's appearance in a painting from Stuart
England to unravel the interlocking threads of art history, political and
religious history, and the history of science. Drawing on unexploited archival
material and a wide range of printed works, he weaves together English court
culture and Italian connections, as well as the astronomical and astrological
knowledge propagated in contemporary almanacs and deployed in art,
architecture, plays, masques, and political discourse. Heilbron also explores
the biographies of Sir John Bankes (father of the sitter), Sir Maurice, and the
painter, Francis Cleyn, setting them into the narrative of their rich and
cultured history.
The Ghost Susan Owens 2017-10-03 The Ghost' delves into a wealth of literary
and artistic sources, including illuminated manuscripts, woodcut engravings,
magic-lantern slides, paintings, prints, poems, novels and stories ? providing
a fresh take on a subject that has fascinated us for centuries0In this broad
cultural history, Susan Owens reveals what these spirits and apparitions can
tell us about our culture and about ourselves, and explores how ghosts have
inhabited a wide range of roles from medieval times to the present day.0A
dazzling range of artists are featured, including William Blake, Henry Fuseli,
Dante Gabriel Rossetti, John Everett Millais, Paul Nash and Jeremy Deller,
alongside writers such as John Donne, William Shakespeare, Samuel Pepys, Daniel
Defoe, Mary Shelley, Emily Brontë, Charles Dickens, Thomas Hardy, Hilary Mantel
and Sarah Waters.
Ghosts Roger Clarke 2014-10-07 Describes the history of ghost-hunting and
searching for proof of spectres, spirits and ghosts in some of the supposedly
most-haunted sites of the past 500 years, drawing upon folklore, religion,
neuroscientific advancements and the technology of paranormal explorers.
Seeing Ghosts Kat Chow 2021-08-24 For readers of Helen Macdonald and Elizabeth
Alexander, an intimate and haunting portrait of grief and the search for
meaning from a singular new talent as told through the prism of three
generations of her Chinese American family. Kat Chow has always been unusually
fixated on death. She worried constantly about her parents dying---especially
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her mother. A vivacious and mischievous woman, Kat's mother made a morbid joke
that would haunt her for years to come: when she died, she'd like to be stuffed
and displayed in Kat's future apartment in order to always watch over her.
After her mother dies unexpectedly from cancer, Kat, her sisters, and their
father are plunged into a debilitating, lonely grief. With a distinct voice
that is wry and heartfelt, Kat weaves together a story of the fallout of grief
that follows her extended family as they emigrate from China and Hong Kong to
Cuba and America. Seeing Ghosts asks what it means to reclaim and tell your
family’s story: Is writing an exorcism or is it its own form of preservation?
The result is an extraordinary new contribution to the literature of the
American family, and a provocative and transformative meditation on who we
become facing loss.
Ghost on the Throne James S. Romm 2012 The author of Herodotus chronicles the
dramatic collapse of the late Alexander the Great's empire, providing coverage
of the unsuccessful attempted reigns of his developmentally disabled brother
and posthumously born son, the infighting that caused his generals to turn
against one another and the ensuing war that set the stage for modern
conflicts.
Ghost Song Sarah Rayne 2012-12-15 A once-glittering music hall now hides dark
mysteries in this atmospheric thriller set in both present day and Edwardian
London. A hundred years ago, the Tarleton Music Hall on London's south bank was
one of the city's most popular attractions. People lined up night after night
to see its headliner, the legendary song-and-dance man Toby Chance. But that
was before Toby disappeared in 1914. People were shocked to see the Tarleton
suddenly locked up. But that’s how it’s been ever since. Today, with property
prices soaring, an investment group hires Robert Fallon to survey the place.
Fallon is as charmed by the project, especially when he hears the rumors of a
Singing Ghost who haunts the building. But he must admit that something is
indeed odd about the Tarleton. What, for instance, can be made of the
mysterious wall in the basement? Fallon delves into the Tarleton’s history, and
learns the story of the brilliant but troubled Toby Chance. But the deeper he
goes, the harder it is to shake the feeling that he is being menaced by the
past.
Darwin's Ghosts Ariel Dorfman 2018-11-06 From the author of Death and the
Maiden and other works that explore relations of power in the postcolonial
world comes the story of a man whose distant past comes to haunt him. Is the
sordid story behind human zoos that flourished in Europe in the nineteenth
century connected somehow to a boy's life a hundred years later? On Fitzroy
Foster's fourteenth birthday on September 11, 1981, he receives an unexpected
and unwelcome gift: when his father snaps his picture with a Polaroid, another
person's image appears in the photo. Fitzroy and his childhood sweetheart, Cam,
set out on a decade-long journey in search of this stranger's identity—and to
reinstate his own—across seas and continents, into the far past and the evil
and good that glint in the eyes of the elusive visitor. Seamlessly weaving
together fact and fiction, Darwin's Ghosts holds up a different light to
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11/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 30, 2022 by guest

Conrad's "The horror! The horror!" and a different kind of answer to the urgent
questions, Who are we? And what can we do about it?
Back Over There Richard Rubin 2017-04-04 In The Last of the Doughboys, Richard
Rubin introduced readers to a forgotten generation of Americans: the men and
women who fought and won the First World War. Interviewing the war’s last
survivors face-to-face, he knew well the importance of being present if you
want to get the real story. But he soon came to realize that to get the whole
story, he had to go Over There, too. So he did, and discovered that while most
Americans regard that war as dead and gone, to the French, who still live among
its ruins and memories, it remains very much alive. Years later, with the
centennial of the war only magnifying this paradox, Rubin decided to go back
Over There to see if he could, at last, resolve it. For months he followed the
trail of the American Expeditionary Forces on the Western Front, finding
trenches, tunnels, bunkers, century-old graffiti and ubiquitous artifacts. But
he also found an abiding fondness for America and Americans, and a colorful
corps of local after-hours historians and archeologists who tirelessly explore
these sites and preserve the memories they embody while patiently waiting for
Americans to return and reclaim their own history and heritage. None of whom
seemed to mind that his French needed work. Based on his wildly popular New
York Times series, Back Over There is a timely journey, in turns reverent and
iconoclastic but always fascinating, through a place where the past and present
are never really separated.
A Natural History of Ghosts Roger Clarke 2012 'Is there anybody out there?' No
matter how rationally we order our lives, few of us are completely immune to
the suggestion of the uncanny and the fear of the dark. This is the first
comprehensive, authoritative and readable history of the evolution of the ghost
in the west, examining as every good natural history should, the behaviour of
the subject in its preferred environment: the stories we tell each other. What
explains sightings of ghosts? Why do they fascinate us? What exactly did the
haunted see? What did they believe? And what proof is there? Taking us through
the key hauntings that have obsessed the world from the poltergeist of Cock
Lane through the true events that inspired The Turn of the Screw and the dark
events of Borley Rectory right up to the present day, Roger Clarke unfolds a
story of class conflict, charlatans and true believers. His surprising castlist
ranges from Samuel Johnson to John Wesley, and from Harry Houdini to Adolf
Hitler, his chapters covering everything from the technology of ghost-hunting
to the emergence of the Victorian flash mob, where hundreds would stand outside
rumoured sites all night waiting to catch sight of a dead face at a window.
Inspired by a childhood spent in two haunted houses, Roger Clarke has spent
much of his life trying to see a ghost. Written as grippingly as the best ghost
fiction, A Natural History of Ghosts takes us on an unforgettable hunt through
the most haunted places of the last five hundred years and our longing to
believe.
The Ghost Susan Owens 2019-04 Now in paperback, this is a new cultural history
of the ghost--one of the most popular and pervasive subjects worldwide.
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Spanning from the medieval period to today, the book includes a wide range of
artists and writers, including Hogarth, Blake, Rossetti, Shakespeare, Pepys,
Shelley, and Dickens. Contemporary figures such as Muriel Spark, Hilary Mantel,
and Jeremy Deller are also featured. The enduring popularity of ghosts in
literature, art, folklore, and film attests to their continuing power to
fascinate, terrify, and inspire. Our conceptions of ghosts--the fears they
provoke, the forms they take--are connected to the conventions and beliefs of
each particular era, from the marauding undead of the Middle Ages to the
psychologically charged presences of our own age.
A Head Full of Ghosts Paul Tremblay 2015-06-02 WINNER OF THE 2015 BRAM STOKER
AWARD FOR SUPERIOR ACHIEVEMENT IN A NOVEL A chilling thriller that brilliantly
blends psychological suspense and supernatural horror, reminiscent of Stephen
King's The Shining, Shirley Jackson's The Haunting of Hill House, and William
Peter Blatty's The Exorcist. The lives of the Barretts, a normal suburban New
England family, are torn apart when fourteen-year-old Marjorie begins to
display signs of acute schizophrenia. To her parents’ despair, the doctors are
unable to stop Marjorie’s descent into madness. As their stable home devolves
into a house of horrors, they reluctantly turn to a local Catholic priest for
help. Father Wanderly suggests an exorcism; he believes the vulnerable teenager
is the victim of demonic possession. He also contacts a production company that
is eager to document the Barretts’ plight. With John, Marjorie’s father, out of
work for more than a year and the medical bills looming, the family agrees to
be filmed, and soon find themselves the unwitting stars of The Possession, a
hit reality television show. When events in the Barrett household explode in
tragedy, the show and the shocking incidents it captures become the stuff of
urban legend. Fifteen years later, a bestselling writer interviews Marjorie’s
younger sister, Merry. As she recalls those long ago events that took place
when she was just eight years old, long-buried secrets and painful memories
that clash with what was broadcast on television begin to surface—and a mindbending tale of psychological horror is unleashed, raising vexing questions
about memory and reality, science and religion, and the very nature of evil.
A Ghost in the Throat Doireann Ní Ghríofa 2021-05-27 An Post Irish Book Awards
Nonfiction Book of the Year • A Guardian Best Book of 2020 • Shortlisted for
the 2021 Rathbones Folio Prize • Longlisted for the 2021 Republic of
Consciousness Prize • Shortlisted for the James Tait Black Biography Prize When
we first met, I was a child, and she had been dead for centuries. On
discovering her murdered husband’s body, an eighteenth-century Irish noblewoman
drinks handfuls of his blood and composes an extraordinary lament. Eibhlín Dubh
Ní Chonaill’s poem travels through the centuries, finding its way to a new
mother who has narrowly avoided her own fatal tragedy. When she realizes that
the literature dedicated to the poem reduces Eibhlín Dubh’s life to flimsy
sketches, she wants more: the details of the poet’s girlhood and old age; her
unique rages, joys, sorrows, and desires; the shape of her days and site of her
final place of rest. What follows is an adventure in which Doireann Ní Ghríofa
sets out to discover Eibhlín Dubh’s erased life—and in doing so, discovers her
own. Moving fluidly between past and present, quest and elegy, poetry and those
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who make it, A Ghost in the Throat is a shapeshifting book: a record of
literary obsession; a narrative about the erasure of a people, of a language,
of women; a meditation on motherhood and on translation; and an unforgettable
story about finding your voice by freeing another’s.
The Science of Ghosts Joe Nickell 2012-07-03 Are ghosts real? Are there truly
haunted places, only haunted people, or both? And how can we know? Taking
neither a credulous nor a dismissive approach, this first-of-its-kind book
solves those perplexing mysteries and more--even answering the question of why
we care so very much. Putting aside purely romantic tales, this book examines
the actual evidence for ghosts--from eyewitness accounts to mediumistic
productions (such as diaphanous forms materializing in dim light), spirit
photographs, ghost-detection phenomena, and even CSI-type trace evidence.
Offering numerous exciting case studies, this book engages in serious
investigation rather than breathless mystifying. Pseudoscience, folk legends,
and outright hoaxes are challenged and exposed, while the historical, cultural,
and scientific aspects of ghost experiences and haunting reports are carefully
explored. The author--the world's only professional paranormal investigator-brings his skills as a stage magician, private detective, folklorist, and
forensic science writer to bear on a topic that demands serious study.
Haunting Experiences Diane Goldstein 2007-09-15 Ghosts and other supernatural
phenomena are widely represented throughout modern culture. They can be found
in any number of entertainment, commercial, and other contexts, but popular
media or commodified representations of ghosts can be quite different from the
beliefs people hold about them, based on tradition or direct experience.
Personal belief and cultural tradition on the one hand, and popular and
commercial representation on the other, nevertheless continually feed each
other. They frequently share space in how people think about the supernatural.
In Haunting Experiences, three well-known folklorists seek to broaden the
discussion of ghost lore by examining it from a variety of angles in various
modern contexts. Diane E. Goldstein, Sylvia Ann Grider, and Jeannie Banks
Thomas take ghosts seriously, as they draw on contemporary scholarship that
emphasizes both the basis of belief in experience (rather than mere fantasy)
and the usefulness of ghost stories. They look closely at the narrative role of
such lore in matters such as socialization and gender. And they unravel the
complex mix of mass media, commodification, and popular culture that today puts
old spirits into new contexts.
City of Ghosts Victoria Schwab 2018-08-28 From #1 NYT bestselling author
Victoria Schwab comes a sweeping, spooky, evocative adventure, perfect for fans
of "Stranger Things" and Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar Children. A New
York Times bestseller!Ever since Cass almost drowned (okay, she did drown, but
she doesn't like to think about it), she can pull back the Veil that separates
the living from the dead . . . and enter the world of spirits. Her best friend
is even a ghost.So things are already pretty strange. But they're about to get
much stranger.When Cass's parents start hosting a TV show about the world's
most haunted places, the family heads off to Edinburgh, Scotland. Here,
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graveyards, castles, and secret passageways teem with restless phantoms. And
when Cass meets a girl who shares her "gift," she realizes how much she still
has to learn about the Veil -- and herself.And she'll have to learn fast. The
city of ghosts is more dangerous than she ever imagined.#1 NYT bestselling
author Victoria Schwab delivers a thrillingly spooky and action-packed tale of
hauntings, history, mystery, and the bond between friends (even if that friend
is a ghost . . .).
Ghost Jason Reynolds 2017-08-29 Aspiring to be the fastest sprinter on his
elite middle school's track team, gifted runner Ghost finds his goal challenged
by a tragic past with a violent father.
Fantasyland Kurt Andersen 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “The single
most important explanation, and the fullest explanation, of how Donald Trump
became president of the United States . . . nothing less than the most
important book that I have read this year.”—Lawrence O’Donnell How did we get
here? In this sweeping, eloquent history of America, Kurt Andersen shows that
what’s happening in our country today—this post-factual, “fake news” moment
we’re all living through—is not something new, but rather the ultimate
expression of our national character. America was founded by wishful dreamers,
magical thinkers, and true believers, by hucksters and their suckers. Fantasy
is deeply embedded in our DNA. Over the course of five centuries—from the Salem
witch trials to Scientology to the Satanic Panic of the 1980s, from P. T.
Barnum to Hollywood and the anything-goes, wild-and-crazy sixties, from
conspiracy theories to our fetish for guns and obsession with
extraterrestrials—our love of the fantastic has made America exceptional in a
way that we've never fully acknowledged. From the start, our ultraindividualism was attached to epic dreams and epic fantasies—every citizen was
free to believe absolutely anything, or to pretend to be absolutely anybody.
With the gleeful erudition and tell-it-like-it-is ferocity of a Christopher
Hitchens, Andersen explores whether the great American experiment in liberty
has gone off the rails. Fantasyland could not appear at a more perfect moment.
If you want to understand Donald Trump and the culture of twenty-first-century
America, if you want to know how the lines between reality and illusion have
become dangerously blurred, you must read this book. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE SAN FRANCISCO CHRONICLE “This is a blockbuster of a
book. Take a deep breath and dive in.”—Tom Brokaw “[An] absorbing, must-read
polemic . . . a provocative new study of America’s cultural history.”—Newsday
“Compelling and totally unnerving.”—The Village Voice “A frighteningly
convincing and sometimes uproarious picture of a country in steep, perhaps
terminal decline that would have the founding fathers weeping into their
beards.”—The Guardian “This is an important book—the indispensable book—for
understanding America in the age of Trump.”—Walter Isaacson, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Leonardo da Vinci
Ghosts Lisa Morton 2015-09-15 From that cheerful puff of smoke known as Casper
to the hunkiest potter living or dead, Sam Wheat, there is probably no more
iconic entity in supernatural history than the ghost. And these are just recent
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examples. From the earliest writings such as the Epic of Gilgamesh to today’s
ghost-hunting reality TV shows, ghosts have chilled the air of nearly every era
and every culture in human history. In this book, Lisa Morton uses her
scholarly prowess—more powerful than any proton pack—to wrangle together
history’s most enduring ghosts into an entertaining and comprehensive look at
what otherwise seems to always evade our eyes. Tracing the ghost’s constantly
shifting contours, Morton asks the most direct question—What exactly is a
ghost?—and examines related entities such as poltergeists, wraiths, and
revenants. She asks how a ghost is related to a soul, and she outlines all the
different kinds of ghosts there are. To do so, she visits the spirits of the
classical world, including the five-part Egyptian soul and the first hauntedhouse, conceived in the Roman playwright Plautus’s comedy, Mostellaria. She
confronts us with the frightening phantoms of the Middle Ages—who could
incinerate priests and devour children—and reminds us of the nineteenth-century
rise of Spiritualism, a religion essentially devoted to ghosts. She visits with
the Indian bhuta and goes to the Hungry Ghost Festival in China, and of course
she spends time in Mexico, where ghosts have a particularly strong grip on
belief and culture. Along the way she gathers the ectoplasmic residues seeping
from books and film reels, from the Gothic novel The Castle of Otranto to the
2007 blockbuster Paranormal Activity, from the stories of Ann Radcliffe to
those of Stephen King. Wide-ranging, informative, and slicked with over fifty
unearthly images, Ghosts is an entertaining read of a cultural phenomenon that
will delight anyone, whether they believe in ghosts or not.
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